SSAA BACKING FOR NEW AMBASSADOR

Canberra’s Scottie Brydon will prolong his international shooting career after being contracted as a SSAA ambassador to promote the shooting sports. The SG-S wheelchair shooter is passionate about Olympic Trap and success at various competitions worldwide has seen him rise to number two in the world rankings as well as topping the Commonwealth ladder. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 32-year-old has shot in three international paraplegic Olympic Trap events and holds the world record for the highest qualifying score of 110/125. Other highlights include taking top spot in the Para Trap Shoots World Championships in Lonato, Italy last October. That followed a record-breaking performance at the Para World Cup in Chateauroux, France and next up for Scottie is a World Cup event in Croatia next month before appearing closer to home at a World Championship meet in Sydney in October. 
He’s hoping the SSAA’s support will help cement his place among the upper echelon of disabled paraplegic shooters. Scottie competes in the PT1 event, Class SG-S which caters to athletes with poor balance and/or trunk stability, operating from a wheelchair in a standard seated position. Athletes have an impairment in the lower limb(s) but no functional limitation in the upper body. 
Scottie’s shooting career began in his home town of Cobar, NSW before he made the move to Canberra to be closer to competition and training facilities and since relocating he’s noticed a significant improvement in his average scores. 
He also receives backing from Beretta who supplied him with the 692 Trap gun he uses in competition. On his long haul to Europe last year he made time to visit the Beretta headquarters in Brescia which was the perfect finale to a hectic schedule. 
Keeping pace with the world’s best shooters can be a costly business so Scottie’s grateful to the SSAA for their helping hand. “I’m delighted with the SSAA partnership,” he said. “This will help with flights, accommodation, overseas trips, ammunition and training equipment. 
“And supporting a paraplegic athlete such as myself is a great way for the SSAA to promote and be recognised for its support of disabled athletes.”.
